
Public Notice 

Long-Term Homeowners Exemption 

There are residents in Laramie County who have applied for the Long-Term Homeowners’ 
exemption but do not see it reflected in their Notice of Value. The estimated taxes shown 
on the document are accurate, but the details about the exemption and assessed value are 
missing. The Assessor’s office is working to correct the issue.  

 

Todd Ernst 
County Assessor  
309 W. 20th Street Suite 1300 
Cheyenne, WY 82001 
307-633-4307 
assessor@laramiecountywy.gov  
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